
Southwestern   Jefferson   County   Consolidated   School   Corporation  
239   South   Main   Cross   Street  

Hanover,   IN   47243  
 

August   24,   2020  
 

The   School   Corporation   Board   of   Trustees   conducted   their   Public   Hearing   for  
negotiations   on   Monday,   August   24,   2020   at   5:00   p.m.   in   the   Elementary   Board   Meeting  
Room   located   at   273   South   Main   Cross   Street,   Hanover,   Indiana   47243.  
 
The   following   members   of   the   Board   of   School   Trustees   were   present:  
 

Mr.   Richard   Stockdale,   President                     Mrs.   Lacie   Deputy,   Secretary  
Mrs.   Narci   Burress,   Member                            Mrs.   Jodi   Gray,   Member  

 
                         Mr.   John   Jones,   Vice-President   was   absent  

 
Susan   Traynor-Chastain,   school   board   attorney,   who   attended   the   meeting   virtually,   Mr.  
Bates,   superintendent   and   Brandon   Frye,   CTA   Co-president   presented   to   the   Board   and  
the   attending   public   how   the   negotiations   process   works.    They   also   presented   on   what  
can   be   part   of   negotiations   and   what   can   not   be   included.    A   powerpoint   presentation  
was   shown   to   show   how   the   process   works.    It   was   stated   that   the   ADM   count   days  
might   be   changed   by   the   legislature   as   well   as   the   dates   that   negotiations   can   be   held  
and   must   be   completed.    Once   a   tentative   agreement   has   been   reached   it   will   be   posted  
on   the   corporation   website   15   days   before   the   ratification   meeting.  
 
AUDIENCE   PARTICIPATION  
None  
 
ADJOURNMENT  
There   being   no   comments   from   the   Board   or   attending   audience,   Mrs.   Burress   moved  
to   adjourn   the   meeting.    Motion   was   seconded   by   Mrs.   Deputy,   and   the   Board   voted   4-0  
to   adjourn.   
 
Respectfully   Submitted,  
 
_________________________________________________  
Mrs.   Lacie   Deputy,   Secretary   of   the   School   Board   of   Trustees  


